

Inclusion and Support Service

Burnhouse Skills Centre The Avenue Whitburn EH47 0BX

Tel: 01506 284755 https://inclusionandsupport.westlothian.org.uk

27 June 2023

Dear Parent,

SUMMER UPDATE

I am writing to provide you with a few updates about our school as we head into the summer break this Friday.

Our senior leadership team across the Inclusion and Support Service (ISS) is changing with Mrs Gillian Ure moving to Letham Primary School on a 23-month secondment as Acting Depute Head Teacher starting there in August. Mrs Katie Gardinier will take over as the Depute Head Teacher for Connolly School Campus and ISS Primary for next session. Miss Rachel McKay continues as Acting Depute Head Teacher for the Skills Centre and ISS Secondary.

We have been working with our pupils to refresh our Skills Centre uniform and are introducing hooded tops and t-shirts for next session. Uniform is black trousers and one of our school tops. School tops (hoodie and 2 t-shirts) will be delivered to your house on the last week of the school holidays. If you require support with other school clothing, please do not hesitate in contacting Cameron Denholm at the school at any time.

Our Summer Programme, ran by Cameron and Mary Denholm, will run from w/b 24 July - w/b 7 August aimed at our S1 - S3 pupils. If you would like further information on our Summer Programme, please contact Cameron Denholm direct at the school.

I would like to thank you for all your support this year, have a great summer holiday and I am looking forward to seeing your child back at school on Tuesday 15 August in our new uniform.

Yours faithfully,

Andrew Millar **Head Teacher**













